
Welcome Back Stallion family! 

I would like to extend a hearty Welcome to new students. We are extremely 

excited to have each of you with us this year. This new year promised to be filled 

with golden opportunities for each of students to excel and create ways that we can 

stampede toward success together! As we embark on this new journey, we pledge 

to that this year will be a year of engaging, meaningful ad rigorous work in our 

classrooms. This school year, we will build upon and refine out foundation of hard 

work, dedication and excellence in education. Our vision remains the same…. 

E3: Engage…Educate…Empower 

Not only am I excited to be working with your students this year, I am also looking 

forward to all of the work we will do TOGETHER. 

The Stallion staff is looking forward to a very positive and productive year! We 

want…we need…we value your involvement and support in your child’s 

education. Your active participation is the key to the success of your Stallion(s). 

Again, we here are Meadowbrook are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead 

for our partnership and the educational success of our students. We are a school 

stampeding towards success with much engagement, enthusiasm and 

empowerment. 

 

Sincerely, 
Dr. B. Kyler 

Principal 

 


